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Practical Rock Mechanics
2015-08-28

an ideal source for geologists and others with little background in engineering or
mechanicspractical rock mechanics provides an introduction for graduate students as
well as a reference guide for practicing engineering geologists and geotechnical
engineers the book considers fundamental geological processes that give rise to the
nature of rock ma

Official Journal of the European Communities
1992

introduction to human resource management is a comprehensive and accessible guide to
the subject of hrm drawing on the authors experiences in both the public and private
sectors and underpinned by academic theory this textbook follows the logical sequence
of the employment cycle and shows how human resource management plays out in practice
it covers organizational culture the role of the hr professional hr planning
recruitment and selection talent management l d motivation and performance health and
safety diversity and equality employment law change management and handling and
managing information with a range of pedagogical features including contemporary case
studies and review questions introduction to human resource management maps to the cipd
level 3 foundation certificate in hr practice and is also ideal for foundation and
undergraduate students encountering hrm for the first time this fully updated 4th
edition has been revised and expanded to include coverage of zero hours contracts and
the gig economy social media and e recruitment and the uk apprenticeship levy online
supporting resources include an instructor s manual lecture slides and students
resources including multiple choice questions additional case studies and reflective
questions for self study

Reports of Commission Decisions Relating to Competition
1990

the rough guide to peru covers the country in depth from the jawdropping attractions of
the macchu picchu lake titicaca and colca canyon to lima s endlessly hip restaurant
scene rough guides four expert authors have covered every inch of peru communing with
amazon shamans rafting the waters of the mighty urubamba and hiking to the little
visited inca ruins of choquequirao discover where to find peru s best pisco sour view
the rainforest high up from a canopy walkway or check out the country s coolest surfing
hangout with rough guides things not to miss section learn how to get the most out of
one of south america s most versatile destinations with the rough guide to peru range
of itineraries meet the incas with our in depth history section and read about
everything from traditional panpipe music to hallucinogenic plants over 70 clear full
colour maps help you find a hostel while our easy to use transport info will make sure
you don t end up on a chicken bus to nowhere

Introduction to Human Resource Management
2018-10-03



this book brings together a unique collection of chapters to facilitate a broad
discussion on food education that will stimulate readers to think about key policies
recent research curriculum positions and how to engage with key stakeholders about the
future of food food education has gained much attention because the challenges that
influence food availability and eating in schools also extend beyond the school gate
accordingly this book establishes evidence based arguments that recognise the many
facets of food education and reveal how learning through a future s lens and joined up
thinking is critical for shaping intergenerational fairness concerning food futures in
education and society this book is distinctive through its multidisciplinary collection
of chapters on food education with a particular focus on the global north with case
studies from england australia the republic of ireland the united states of america
canada and germany with a focus on three key themes and a rigorous food futures
framework the book is structured into three sections i food education pedagogy and
curriculum ii knowledge and skill diversity associated with food and health learning
and iii food education inclusivity culture and agency overall this volume extends and
challenges current research and theory in the area of food education and food pedagogy
and offers insight and tangible benefits for the future development of food education
policies and curricula this book will be of great interest to students scholars
policymakers and education leaders working on food education and pedagogy food policy
health and diet and the sociology of food

Reports of Commission Decisions Relating to Competition
1990

amazon google microsoft トヨタ ウォルマートなどを 導いてきた データとaiの伝道師 のノウハウが一冊に 大企業も中小企業も実行できるデータ戦略の決定
版教科書 本書の特長 データ戦略の基本からプラン策定までを一冊で学べる アイスクリーム店を例に戦略を考え 規模の大小を問わず実行できる 世界中で活躍する著者だから知っている
様々な業界の事例と成功のポイントが満載 内容紹介 データ戦略の目的は主に6つあります 1 意思決定プロセスを改善する 2 顧客 市場 を理解する 3 より優れたサービスを生み
出す 4 より優れた製品を生み出す 5 業務プロセスを改善する 6 データを収益化する 本書ではこれらの目的と そのためのデータ活用法を ふんだんな事例をもとに解説します そ
のうえでアイスクリーム店を例にデータ戦略を考えることで 戦略の基本から策定 実践方法まで一気に学べます ai 機械学習など の仕組みや インサイトの見いだし方 データインフラ
の整備 データ能力の高い組織のつくり方までしっかりフォロー 近年はデータ収集や活用のためのサービスが数えきれないほどありますが それはどんな企業でも世界レベルのデータ戦略が実
現可能であることを意味しています 世界の一流企業を顧客に持つ著者が 一気に世界レベルに駆け上がりたいすべての企業に贈る一冊です 原題 data strategy 2nd
edition by bernard marr 目次 第1章 はじめに あらゆる企業をデータ企業と呼べるわけ 第2章 データの活用目的 第3章 意思決定プロセスを改善する
第4章 顧客を理解する 第5章 より優れたサービスを生み出す 第6章 より優れた製品を生み出す 第7章 業務プロセスを改善する 第8章 データを収益化する 第9章 データの活
用計画をつくる 第10章 データのソース選びと収集 第11章 データガバナンスと倫理問題および信頼問題 第12章 データをインサイトに換える 第13章 itインフラとデータイ
ンフラを構築する 第14章 データ能力の高い組織をつくる 第15章 データ戦略の実行と改善 第16章 未来を見据えて 巻末付録 データ活用 データ戦略テンプレート 本電子書籍
は同名出版物を底本として作成しました 記載内容は印刷出版当時のものです 印刷出版再現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります 印刷出版とは異なる表記 表現の
場合があります 予めご了承ください プレビューにてお手持ちの電子端末での表示状態をご確認の上 商品をお買い求めください 翔泳社

C.M.L.R. Antitrust Reports
1993

great is no longer good enough beyond great delivers a powerful new playbook of 9 core
strategies to thrive in a post covid world where all the rules of the game are being re
written beyond great answers to two fundamental questions which face business leaders
today in a world shaped by daunting and disruptive technological economic and social
change first what is outstanding performance in this new volatile era second how do we
build competitive advantage in a world with new and often uncertain rules supported by
years of research and hands on consulting practice this book presents a comprehensive
framework for building a high performing resilient adaptive and socially responsible
global company the book begins by taking an incisive look at these disruptive forces



transforming globalization including economic nationalism the boom in data flows and
digital commerce the rise of china heightened public concerns about capitalism and the
environment and the emergence of borderless communities of digitally connected
consumers distilled from the study of hundreds of companies and interviews with dozens
of business leaders the authors have distilled nine core strategies the new winning
playbook of the 21st century beyond great argues that business leaders today must lead
with a new kind of openness flexibility and light footedness constantly layering in new
strategies and operational norms atop existing ones to allow for always on
transformation leaders must master a whole new set of rules about what it takes to be
global becoming shapeshifters adept at handling contradiction multiplicity and nuance
this book will show them how

15000 Gro Ssten Unternehmen Europas
2006

with the ever increasing developmental activities as diverse as the construction of
dams roads tunnels underground powerhouses and storage facilities petroleum exploration
and nuclear repositories a more comprehensive and updated understanding of rock mass is
essential for civil engineers engineering geologists geophysicists and petroleum and
mining engineers though some contents of this vast subject are included in under
graduate curriculum there are full fledged courses on rock mechanics rock engineering
in postgraduate programmes in civil engineering and mining engineering much of the
material presented in this book is also taught to geology and geophysics students in
addition the book is suitable for short courses conducted for teachers practising
engineers and engineering geologists this book with contributions from a number of
authors with expertise and vast experience in various areas of rock engineering gives
an in depth analysis of the multidimensional aspects of the subject the text covers a
wide range of topics related to engineering behaviour of rocks and rock masses their
classifications interpretation of geological mapping of joints through stereographic
projection in situ stress measurements laboratory and field tests stability of rock
slopes foundations of structures including dams and support systems for underground
excavations the third edition of the book is further enriched with the addition of a
number of case histories in which the analyses and designs were carried out by adopting
rock mass parameters as per rmr q or gsi the consequence of such an approach is
critically examined with the adoption of parameters from joint factor excellent
performance prediction has been demonstrated for anisotropic rocks and tunnel various
expressions developed for kn and ks for different conditions are included for adoption
in numerical analyses when dilatancy component is separated the scale effect on shear
response is insignificant this edition provides a comprehensive understanding of rock
mass response and enables students to tackle rock engineering problems more confidently
and realistically and therefore it will be of immense benefit to students teachers
professionals and designers alike

British Power Farmer and Agricultural Engineer
1991

even with the recent upheaval and turmoil on wall street it s still currently estimated
that the hedge fund industry exceeds one trillion dollars in assets and continues to
expand hedge funds are all over the news as their managers become multi millionaires
and seemingly come up with new increasingly ostentatious ways to spend their massive



fortunes and until now the average investor has been kept out of this world being led
to believe that one needs a mba from a top university and millions of dollars to invest
in do it yourself hedge funds wayne weddington a senior portfolio manager of one of the
world s top hedge funds demonstrates how one can learn to play this high stakes game in
these times of uncertainty everybody is looking for a way to maximum their investing
strategies and in do it yourself hedge funds weddington breaks down the complicated
rules of hedging using easy to understand real life examples that can help you gain an
investing edge weddington explains the basics of hedge funds in layman s terms defines
the words investors need to know and lays out the necessary steps for investing in
hedge funds and even more importantly he shows the ways in which hedge funds can go
wrong if you ve ever wondered how these guys make their millions do it yourself hedge
funds is must reading

The Rough Guide to Peru
2015-10-01

the handbook of composites from renewable materials comprises a set of 8 individual
volumes that brings an interdisciplinary perspective to accomplish a more detailed
understanding of the interplay between the synthesis structure characterization
processing applications and performance of these advanced materials the handbook covers
a multitude of natural polymers reinforcement fillers and biodegradable materials
together the 8 volumes total at least 5000 pages and offers a unique publication this
6th volume handbook is solely focused on polymeric composites some of the important
topics include but not limited to keratin as renewable material for developing polymer
composites natural and synthetic matrices hydrogels in tissue engineering smart
hydrogels application in bioethanol production principle renewable biopolymers
application of hydrogel biocomposites for multiple drug delivery nontoxic holographic
materials bioplasticizer epoxidized vegetable oils based poly lactic acid blends and
nanocomposites preparation characterization and adsorption properties of poly dmaea
cross linked starch gel copolymer in waste water treatments study of chitosan
crosslinking hydrogels for absorption of antifungal drugs using molecular modelling
pharmaceutical delivery systems composed of chitosan eco friendly polymers for food
packaging influence of surface modification on the thermal stability and percentage of
crystallinity of natural abaca fiber influence of the use of natural fibers in
composite materials assessed on a life cycle perspective plant polysaccharides blended
ionotropically gelled alginate multiple unit systems for sustained drug release
vegetable oil based polymer composites applications of chitosan derivatives in
wastewater treatment novel lignin based materials as a products for various
applications biopolymers from renewable resources and thermoplastic starch matrix as
polymer units of multi component polymer systems for advanced applications chitosan
composites preparation and applications in removing water pollutants and recent
advancements in biopolymer composites for addressing environmental issues

Food Futures in Education and Society
2023-07-11

a compelling argument that the extractive practices of today s tech giants are the
continuation of colonialism and a crucial guide to collective resistance large
technology companies like meta amazon and alphabet have unprecedented access to our
daily lives collecting information when we check our email count our steps shop online



and commute to and from work current events are concerning both the changing owners and
names of billion dollar tech companies and regulatory concerns about artificial
intelligence underscore the sweeping nature of big tech s surveillance and the
influence such companies hold over the people who use their apps and platforms as
trusted tech experts ulises a mejias and nick couldry show in this eye opening and
convincing book this vast accumulation of data is not the accidental stockpile of a
fast growing industry just as nations stole territories for ill gotten minerals and
crops wealth and dominance tech companies steal personal data important to our lives it
s only within the framework of colonialism mejias and couldry argue that we can
comprehend the full scope of this heist like the land grabs of the past today s data
grab converts our data into raw material for the generation of corporate profit against
our own interests like historical colonialism today s tech corporations have engineered
an extractive form of doing business that builds a new social and economic order leads
to job precarity and degrades the environment these methods deepen global inequality
consolidating corporate wealth in the global north and engineering discriminatory
algorithms promising convenience connection and scientific progress tech companies
enrich themselves by encouraging us to relinquish details about our personal
interactions our taste in movies or music and even our health and medical records do we
have any other choice data grab affirms that we do to defy this new form of colonialism
we will need to learn from previous forms of resistance and work together to imagine
entirely new ones mejias and couldry share the stories of voters workers activists and
marginalized communities who have successfully opposed unscrupulous tech practices an
incisive discussion of the digital media that s transformed our world data grab is a
must read for anyone concerned about privacy self determination and justice in the
internet age

AMJ, Agricultural Machinery Journal
1987

this book provides an in depth coverage of the most recent developments in the field of
wireless underground communications from both theoretical and practical perspectives
the authors identify technical challenges and discuss recent results related to
improvements in wireless underground communications and soil sensing in internet of
underground things iout the book covers both existing network technologies and those
currently in development in three major areas of sits wireless underground
communications subsurface sensing and antennas in the soil medium the authors explore
novel applications of internet of underground things in digital agriculture and
autonomous irrigation management domains the book is relevant to wireless researchers
academics students and decision agriculture professionals the contents of the book are
arranged in a comprehensive and easily accessible format focuses on fundamental issues
of wireless underground communication and subsurface sensing includes advanced
treatment of iout custom applications of variable rate technologies in the field of
decision agriculture and covers protocol design and wireless underground channel
modeling provides a detailed set of path loss antenna and wireless underground channel
measurements in various novel signals in the soil sits testbed settings

世界標準のデータ戦略完全ガイド データセンスを磨く事例から、データの種類と仕組み、戦略策定のステップまで
2022-08-30

evaluation technology transfer agricultural mechanization development aid developing



countries choice of technology historical role of uk in economic development political
power technological change tractors sri lanka cultivation techniques bibliography
statistical tables

Beyond Great
2020-10-06

no branch of european law has been as subject to expansion and change as competition
law between the enormous forces of globalisation technology and eu enlargement the
commission and national competition authorities have been compelled to keep rethinking
their practices and procedures and issuing new regulations now in the wake of its
highly acclaimed predecessors the new third edition of european competition law offers
the practitioner everything required to act in accordance with the latest developments
in the field along with the thorough guide to continuing practice that its readers have
come to expect european competition law in its third edition fully covers such areas as
the following the commission s new assessment of distribution practices and vertical
restraints in particular the block exemptions granted by regulations 2790 1999 and 1400
2002 procedure before national competition authorities and national courts for
enforcement of european rules under regulation 1 2003 the new merger control regulation
in force as of 1 may 2004 the new transfer of technology regulation and the increased
fines for hard core cartel practices or abuse of dominant market position the third
edition is remarkable in that it actually previews the substantive and procedural rules
that will be coming into effect during 2004 and subsequent years and like prior
editions the work has no peer in its coverage of past administrative practice and the
case law of the court of justice all in all european competition law third edition will
be of immeasurable value to practitioners who need to keep informed about how ec
competition laws are applied so they can continue to render practical meaningful advice
to firms whose agreements transactions and conduct in the marketplace are governed by
competition rules

ENGINEERING IN ROCKS FOR SLOPES, FOUNDATIONS AND TUNNELS
2014-01-01

precision agriculture is a reality in agriculture and is playing a key role as the
industry comes to terms with the environment market forces quality requirements
traceability vehicle guidance and crop management sensors now in use in agriculture are
generating big data leading to the use of machine learning and ai an increasing
challenge for agriculture research continues to be necessary and needs to be reported
and disseminated to a wide audience these edited proceedings contain peer reviewed
papers presented at the 14th european conference on precision agriculture held in
bologna italy the papers reflect the wide range of disciplines that impinge on
precision agriculture technology crop science soil science agronomy information
technology decision support remote sensing data analysis and others the broad range of
research topics reported will be a valuable resource for researchers advisors teachers
and professionals in agriculture long after the conference has finished

Do-It-Yourself Hedge Funds
2009-01-09



an intuitive introduction to fundamental corporate finance concepts and methods lessons
in corporate finance second edition offers a comprehensive introduction to the subject
using a unique interactive question and answer based approach asking a series of
increasingly difficult questions this text provides both conceptual insight and
specific numerical examples detailed case studies encourage class discussion and
provide real world context for financial concepts the book provides a thorough coverage
of corporate finance including ratio and pro forma analysis capital structure theory
investment and financial policy decisions and valuation and cash flows provides a solid
foundational knowledge of essential topics this revised and updated second edition
includes new coverage of the u s tax cuts and jobs act of 2017 and its implications for
corporate finance valuation written by acclaimed professors from mit and tufts
university this innovative text integrates academic research with practical application
to provide an in depth learning experience chapter summaries and appendices increase
student comprehension material is presented from the perspective of real world chief
financial officers making decisions about how firms obtain and allocate capital
including how to manage cash flow and make good investment and financing decisions
understand the five essential valuation methods and their sub families execute
leveraged buyouts private equity financing and mergers and acquisitions apply basic
corporate finance tools techniques and policies lessons in corporate finance second
edition provides an accessible and engaging introduction to the basic methods and
principles of corporate finance from determining a firm s financial health to valuation
nuances this text provides the essential groundwork for independent investigation and
advanced study

Handbook of Composites from Renewable Materials, Polymeric
Composites
2017-03-16

british retail consortium 2006 surveys a 250 billion industry which employs three
million people and accounts for one in ten of all enterprises the yearbook carries an
introductory section about the brc with reports and commentaries from senior personnel
and advisory groups the bulk of the yearbook is made up of sections on strategic
overview the global market harnessing technology retail crime protecting the consumer
employment in retail retail and society property operations membership directory

Data Grab
2024-03-14

any practitioner policymaker or academic in the field of competition law could hardly
ask for a more thoroughly documented work ec and us antitrust law is examined and
dozens of court decisions are quoted with complete citations throughout the books is a
gold mine for anyone interested in the important task of extending the reach of
competition law and antitrust law in this era of globalization book jacket

Signals in the Soil
2020-08-16

leverage technology to propel humankind toward a better future a new age of reason
harnessing the power of tech for good provides a roadmap for integrating emerging world



changing technologies such as ai robotics chips sensors and quantum computing to solve
some of today s thorniest and most pressing problems like climate change and world
hunger the author offers inspiring examples of companies using technology to positively
impact humanity the book provides an actionable playbook to transform your organization
around this mission including how to develop a tech for good strategy how to evolve the
c suite to deliver on this mission how to market it as well as measure outcomes the
author also discusses the latest technology breakthroughs delivering positive world
outcomes such as extending a surgeon s eyes and hands via robotics surgical systems to
improve patient outcomes computer vision tech that enables farmers to maximize crops to
feed our burgeoning population ai robotics that identify and fight wildfires bringing
together a collective of major thinkers on this subject and providing guidance for a
better future a new age of reason harnessing the power of tech for good is a timely
read for all executive leaders seeking to harness the new wave of technology to solve
key societal problems and have a positive impact on the world

Overseas Aid and the Transfer of Technology
1987

this collection of essays highlights the sometimes absurd outcomes which an unjustified
overprotection of intellectual property ip may lead to it collects and comments on a
series of ip disputes which have taken the notion of ip protection to extremes from
individuals being sued for hundreds of thousands of dollars for sharing a playlist to
sports spectators being arrested for wearing the wrong dresses passing through granting
patents for inventions obtained by misappropriating traditional knowledge and trademark
protection of merely descriptive signs this book brings together a broad range of
examples from across the ip spectrum where protection and enforcement have been used or
threatened on unreasonable and or untenable grounds the aim of the book is to criticise
these excesses precisely because they harm ip and because they contribute to creating
an environment where more and more people are led to hate ip and view it as a
protectionist regime which discourages creativity in innovation and ends up
safeguarding the owners of monopolistic rights which restrict trade competition and
people s freedom this is not therefore a book against ip it is instead a call for
change and an attempt to save ip through critiquing its excesses and preventing such a
fascinating area of law from continuing to be an easy target for criticism the book
includes a foreword by jason mazzone albert e jenner jr professor of law at the
university of illinois usa

Horticulture Week
2001

the new look rough guide to the philippines now in full colour throughout is the
ultimate travel guide to one of the world s most exciting countries discover its
dazzling beaches rice terraces and jaw dropping marine life with stunning photography
colour maps and more listings and information than ever before you ll find detailed
practical advice on what to see and do in manila from museums and art galleries to the
place to eat halo halo and adobo as well as up to date descriptions of all the best
attractions dive sites beaches mountains festivals hotels bars clubs shops and
restaurants throughout the archipelago make the most of your time on earth with the
rough guide to the philippines now available in epub format



European Competition Law
2005-01-01

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the
modern world whether it s practical diy home improvement tips gadgets and digital
technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is
the ultimate guide to our high tech lifestyle

Precision agriculture '23
2023-08-14

steve hencher presents a broad and fresh view on the importance of engineering geology
to civil engineering projects practical engineering geology provides an introduction to
the way that projects are managed designed and constructed and the ways that the
engineering geologist can contribute to cost effective and safe project achievement the
nee

Lessons in Corporate Finance
2019-03-26

complex geopolitical debate surrounds the role of intellectual property ip in advancing
and achieving the un s sustainable development goals sdgs summarising and advancing
this discourse this prescient companion is a thorough examination of how ip law
interacts influences and impacts each of the seventeen sdgs

Benn's Media
2006

have you ever thought why the problems of the majority of muslims countries increase
day by day instead of decreasing do you think its reasons are the same you get from
media scholars and other people or the root causes are something else which is not
being discussed by anyone in any media muslim factbook gives you clarity about
challenges problems root causes and the solutions that can bring significant changes in
the muslim community from the base this book is most realistic on the situation of the
muslim world with data about different fields from education to industry economy
creativity iq the gaps and the attitude of common muslims the root causes and possible
solution with alarming facts the book touches on topics which are rarely discussed in
the media deep and bold analysis to find the gaps and its impact has been written in
this book which is crystal clear that where are the exact problems and what this
community should do a realistic approach to see the issues of muslims around the world
the facts gaps root causes analysis based on data will help you to see the issues
clearly the facts are very clear to evaluate the output of what this community putting
as input an eye opener that everyone should read patiently to know the real power game
gaps between poor and rich countries and the outcome of these huge gaps
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A New Age of Reason
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